
Donate Used Books to Read-Cycling for Charity! 



 

 

Dear Students and Colleagues, 

 

If you love books, give them away. Read-Cycling書送快樂 and the Center of  

Development and Resources for Students will jointly organise a book collection campaign at 

HKU again this year from 21 October – 15 November, 2013.  

 

A collection box will be placed outside the main library. Used books of over 70% new in 

condition, with no broken pages, written notes or obvious wrinkles are welcome. Due to limited 

resources, textbooks, technical reference books and magazines will not be accepted.  

 

Read-Cycling is a government-registered NGO that aims at promoting the sharing and joy 

of  reading, as well as the concept of  knowledge-based society by encouraging the community to 

reach out for different domains of  knowledge and interests through reading. The books collected 

will be used for its annual charity sale “Bring A Book & Share”. All proceeds after deduction of 

necessary expenses will be used to buy new books for local communities in need.  

 

For details about Read-Cycling, please visit its website: www.read-cycling.org or facebook: 

http://www.facebook.com/ReadCycling. If  you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact 

cedars-programmes@hku.hk or 2857 8387. Thank you. 

Best regards, 

Centre of Development and Resources for Students 
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